
LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

 

TO:  David Hulseberg  

  Village Manager 

 

FROM: Raymond J. Byrne 

  Chief of Police 

 

DATE: August 3, 2009 

 

 

SUBJECT: SWEARING IN OF LIEUTENANT ROY E.  NEWTON AND 

SERGEANTS WILLIAM H. MITCHELL, JR. AND WILLIAM L. MARKS, JR.  

 

Please be advised that the Lombard Police Department would like to have the above 

supervisors sworn in at the Village Board meeting on August 20, 2009. 

 

Thank you. 

 

RJB:sgb 

 

cc:  Carol Bauer, Exec. Coord. 

       Deputy Chief Dane Cuny 

       Deputy Chief Pat Rollins 

 


